
From: Burwen, Jason (Intern
Sent: 1/28/2011 2:30:47 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Data Response 001 Quesiton 3(b) 

Hi Meredith—

My apologies, I think Yuliya may have filed it accidentally in the wrong 
place. Thanks for the prompt reply, I appreciate it!

Cheers,
Jason

Jason Burwen
Analyst, Electricity Planning and Policy 
Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission

jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov
415.355.5556

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, January 28,2011 1:41 PM 
To: Burwen, Jason (Intern)
Subject: RE: Data Response 001 Quesiton 3(b)

Hi Jason,

[Redacted |just sent the data response that was emailed on Monday to 
you. Please let us know if you do not receive.

Thanks,
Meredith

---- Original Message-----
From: Burwen, Jason (Intern) [mailto:iason.burwen@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Fri 1/28/2011 11:46 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith

SB GT&S 0662336

mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
mailto:iason.burwen@cpuc.ca.govl


Subject: RE: Data Response 001 Quesiton 3(b)

Hi Meredith-

I'm checking in on your response to DR-001 Question 3(b). Neither Yuliya 
nor I have received anything yet; will you be able to deliver the 
request before COB today?

Also, please explain in your answer to Question 3(b) how estimates of 
RPS contract expenses through 2020 were generated. Annotations or 
footnotes will be useful so that we may use the numbers for comparative 
purposes.

Cheers,

Jason

Jason Burwen

Analyst, Electricity Planning and Policy

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov

415.355.5556

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml

SB GT&S 0662337

mailto:jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.coml


Sent: Friday, January 21,2011 2:23 PM
To: Shmidt, Yuliya
Cc: Burwen, Jason (Intern)
Subject: RE: Data Response

Thank you so much! We will make sure to also send the response to 
Jason.

Have a great weekend!

Meredith

From: Shmidt, Yuliya [mailto:yu1iya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Friday, January 21,2011 2:18 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Burwen, Jason (Intern)
Subject: RE: Data Response

Sure, no problem. Actually, the person for whom I was filing the data 
request, Jason Burwen (CCed), is now back from vacation so he can be the 
point person from now on.

Thanks,
Yuliya

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, January 21,2011 2:09 PM 
To: Shmidt, Yuliya 
Subject: Data Response

Hi Yuliya,

SB GT&S 0662338

mailto:yu1iya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.govl
mailto:MEAe@pge.coml


As I mentioned in my message, I'm really sorry to ask for this after 
already receiving one extension but would it be possible to provide the 
response by noon on Monday?

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0662339


